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NEWSLETTER:  16th July 2020  
BRAVERY, COMMUNITY,  CURIOSITY, RESILIENCE,  RESPECT                   

Follow us on Twitter @london_meed1                              
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a year it has been! We are extremely proud that 
our combined efforts have enabled us to remain open 
for 40 % of our children – those of keyworkers, those 
deemed vulnerable, pupils in Reception and Years 1 
and 6. We would like to thank parents of these groups 
for the support and trust they have placed in us.  
We are very aware that 60% of our children have not 
been able to attend school. We have not forgotten you 
and we have loved seeing your home learning, reading 
your emails and talking to some of you on the phone. 
We cannot wait to see you back in September.  
Please read the letter attached detailing the 
arrangements for September.  
We wish all of our Year 6 children all the very best in 
their new schools. We have been incredibly lucky to 
have them at London Meed and hope they will leave us 
with many happy memories.  
We say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Coxon and Mr 
Russell who are taking up places at University, and to 
Mrs Waterhouse who will be joining another school 
office. 
We will welcome Mrs Hancock, Mrs Cooper and Mr 
Connor to our Learning Support Assistant team and are 
looking forward to working with them in September. 
I would like to thank our hard working staff and 
governing body for their tremendous efforts and 
support this academic year and hope that they all have 
a well-deserved summer break.  
Have a lovely and safe summer everyone. We look 
forward to welcoming the children back to school on 
Friday 4th September.  
Mrs N Langtree 
Acting Head teacher 
 
Break-time Snack 
Please send your child in with a piece of fruit for break-
time. At the moment we have been informed that we 
will not receive a free fruit delivery for Reception, 
Years 1 and 2.  
 
Email addresses to contact teachers  

The Orchard theorchard@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

Year 1 year1@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

Year 2 year2@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

Year 3  year3@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

Year 4 year4@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

Year 5 year5@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

Year 6 year6@londonmeedprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

Term Dates 2020-2021 
For WSCC term dates please visit 
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/media/12668/2020-
21_term_dates.pdf 
 

 
 

First Day of 
Term 

Half Term 
Last Day of 

Term 

Autumn 
Term 2020 

Friday 4th 
Sept  

w/c 26th Oct 
Friday 18th 
Dec 

Inset Days: - 
Thursday 3rd September 
 Fri 23rd October  

Spring 
Term 2021 

Monday 
 4th Jan  

w/c  
15th Feb  

Thursday 1st 
April 

 Inset Day:- Friday 12th February 

Summer 
Term 2021 

Monday 
19th April  

w/c 31st 
May 

Friday  
23rd July   

Bank holiday: - Monday 3rd  May 
Inset Days: - Friday 28th May  
                       Monday 7th June  

 
Staggered times for September 

 Enter via Car Park and KS1 Playground 

Morning drop-off Afternoon Collection 

Y2 8.40 Y2 2.40 

Y1 8.50 Y1 2.50 

YR 9.00 YR 3.00 

 

  Enter via KS2 Playground Street Gates 

Morning drop-off Afternoon Collection 

Y6 9.10 Y6 3.30 

Y5 8.50 Y5 3.10 

Y4 9.00 Y4 3.20 

Y3 8.40 Y3 3.05 
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